
AYC DOUBLES 
 

The next round of the AYC Doubles, aimed at continuing to 

provide some well organised tennis will be held at the 

Glenorchy Tennis Club on Sunday 

December 01st commencing at 1:30 pm 

  Additional venue if numbers require it 

Men’s and Ladies doubles in a Rotating Round Robin format 

where players enter as individuals and are placed into groups 

of similar standards to play three 12 game matches of 

traditional tennis with three different partners. 

All Club members are welcome to play, not just pennant 

players, please circulate this as widely as possible. 

This format requires specific numbers so players will be 

included based not only on the order of their entry, but also in 

an attempt to provide groups as even as possible. 

The cost of entry is $5.00 per person 

Entries close at 12:00 noon on Sunday November 24th by 

email to the Association’s address, ayctas@gmail.com  

(so we can email the schedule back to you) 
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